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From: registrar
Sent: June 27, 2017 3:13 PM
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-04-17 9:59 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-04 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
clive heasman 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I wish to lodge an objection to this proposal. 
 
Hydro costs currently form a major part of household income, in some cases particularly in rural 
areas such as ours, the  monthly hydro cost can equal or exceed an average mortgage payment. 
 
This is particularly onerous on either end of the 'lifetime' scale - ie starting out or retirement, where 
financing is still an issue. 
 
The current Ontario government clearly recognizes this financial burden in as much as they have 
recently instigated relief initiatives which are now apparently being 'clawed back' from the consumer 
by the service supplier - i am pretty sure that this  would not have been the intent when these credits 
were put in place. 




